
SAFETY COMMITTEE MINUTES 

2020-21 

 

 

 

Tuesday, October 6, 2020, 7:01 AM 

 

Safety Committee Meeting – High School Main Office, Conference Room 

 

Attendance: Dwayne Prosceno, Doug Brown, Catherine Wiist, Jan Dubbs, Jen Fisher 

  

Discussion:  

1. Discussion was held regarding water bottle fill stations.  Currently waiting for 3 to try at current 
water fountains throughout the schools. 

2. Took a tour of the newly remodeled District Office. 
3. Covid regulations are affecting attendance. 
4. Discussion was held in the circumstance of a possible Covid case within the school district. 

 

Adjourned at 7:35 AM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


